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Alphabet 

Lower case letters 

Spaces between words 

Capital letters including I 

Full stops 

Capital letters for names, people, 
places, days of the week and months 
of the year 

Common and proper nouns 

Writing nouns 

Recognising, writing, and sequencing 
sentences 

Conjunctions (and, or, but, so) 

Question words 

Punctuating questions 

Exclamation sentences 

Punctuating sentences 

Singular and plural 

s/es 

Verbs 

Adjectives 

Un 

Er and est 
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Capital letters 

Recognising and writing sentences 

Conjunctions (and, but, or, so) 

Recognise and writing nouns 

Commas in a list 

Compound words 

Adjectives 

Separating adjectives with commas 

Noun Phrases 

Verbs 

Adverbs 

Conjunctions (when, if, because, 
that) 

Questions, commands, 
exclamations, statements 

Punctuating sentences 

Apostrophes for contractions and 
possession 

Past and present tense 

Past and present progressive tense 

Suffixes (ment, ness, ful, less, ly 
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Word classes (nouns, conjunctions, 
verbs, adjectives, noun phrases) 

Expanded noun phrases 

Types of sentences 

Expanding sentences 

Past and present tense 

Past and present progressive tense 

Apostrophes for contractions and 
possession 

Vowels and consonants 

Determiners 

Main clause 

Subordinate clause 

Conjunctions to express time, place 
and cause 

Prepositions to express time, place 
and cause 

Adverbs of time, place and cause 

Direct speech 

Present perfect tense 

Prefixes (super, anti, auto) 

Paragraphs 
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Main and subordinate clause 

Conjunctions to express time, place 
and cause 

Prepositions to express time, place 
and cause 

Adverbs of time, place and cause 

Tense (Past, present, past and 
present progressive, present 
perfect) 

Direct speech 

Types of nouns 

Expanded noun phrases 

Pronouns 

Determiners 

Adverbial phrases 

Fronted adverbials 

Apostrophes 

Speech punctuation 

Direct and indirect speech 
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Determiners 

Pronouns 

Adverbial phrases 

Fronted adverbials 

Direct and indirect speech 

Expanded noun phrases 

Relative pronouns 

Relative clauses 

Parenthesis 

Commas 

Colons 

Semi-colons 

Dashes 

Modal verbs 

Adverbs of possibility 

Past perfect tense 

Future perfect tense 

Prefixes (de, dis, miss, re, over) 

Suffixes (ate, ise, isy) 
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Word classes (nouns, conjunctions, 
verbs, adjectives, noun phrases, 
determiners, prepositions, adverbs, 
pronouns) 

Expanded noun phrases 

Relative clauses 

Modal verbs 

Adverbs for degrees of possibility 

 

Commas 

Tenses 

Formal and informal 

Subjunctive form 

Cohesion 

Synonyms and antonyms 

Colons, semi-colons, dashes and 
hyphens 

Subject and object 

Passive and active 

Ellipsis 

Bullet points 
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